
 

 

 
 
Jan. 22, 2004 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
 
Attn: Reviewing Engineer 
 
 
 
RE: RF exposure statement and users manual. 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
We have selected a minimum safe distance larger than that of the MPE 
calculation, including margin. 
 
Please contact me if there is any information you may need. 
 
 
     Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
     Tamaki Shimamura 
     Communication Equipment Division  
     Kenwood Corporation  
 


